
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians       6th January 2014 
 

Year 4 Visit – City Learning Centre 
 

Class 9 – Visit Monday 13th  January 2014 
Class 10 – Visit Tuesday 14th January 2014 
 
Year 4 will be visiting the City Learning Centre (CLC) to support work on their current topic – 
‘The Unknown’. The children will be taking part in a CSI Investigation, where they will use 
databases and other ICT equipment to ‘solve a crime’.  Please note that Class 9 and Class 10 
will be visiting CLC on different days. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and returning to school by 3.00pm.  
 
All children will require a packed lunch. 
 
Those children who are eligible for free school meals and would like the school to provide 
lunch, please contact the School Office by Thursday afternoon.  
 
We are very fortunate that there will be no cost for the use of equipment and specialist 
support from the CLC, who are also funding the cost of the coaches. 
 
Please return the permission slip below by Thursday 9th January 2014. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Graham                                      Mrs Robertson 
 
******************************************************************** 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………....Class………… 
To go on the visit to the City Learning Centre 
 
Class 9 Visit Monday 13

th
  January 2014 

Class 10 – Visit Tuesday 14
th

 January 2014 
 
THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN  Emergency Contact at time of trip (please print) 
 
Name……………………………………………………………… Relationship……………………………………………… 
 
Tel No…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian    Date………………… 


